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Glenbriar announces clarifications to Circular 
 
CALGARY, AB, November 16, 2017 — Glenbriar Technologies Inc. (CSE: GTI) today announced the following 
clarifications to the Information Circular dated November 2, 2017 in connection with the Special Meeting of 
Shareholders to be held on December 4, 2017: 
 

1. Glenbriar relies on the exemption in MI 61-101, s. 5.5(b), which provides that as a venture issuer, 
Glenbriar is not required to obtain a formal valuation relating to the proposed transaction. 

 
2.  The second sentence on page 5 of the Circular regarding the “very high likelihood of success” if a 

shareholder vote to approve an amalgamation of Glenbriar and Uniserve were held and the 
subsequent paragraph regarding a takeover bid if the proposed special resolution is rejected by a 
majority of the minority are removed. 
 

3. The share ownership for Uniserve shown in the Circular refers to Glenbriar shares “owned or 
controlled” by Uniserve, which includes some shares which Uniserve has arranged to purchase, but 
for which it has not taken title.  Those shares will either be owned by, or deemed to be owned by, 
Uniserve at the meeting and have thus been categorized as “controlled” by Uniserve, and will be 
excluded when the “majority of the minority” vote is tabulated at the meeting. 
 

An Amended Information Circular incorporating these changes will be posted on Sedar and on the CSE and 
Glenbriar websites. 
 
“Glenbriar management regards these changes as housekeeping amendments which have no material impact 
on the proposed transaction, and continues to strongly recommend acceptance of the special resolution,” 
noted Robert Matheson, CEO of Glenbriar. 
 
About Glenbriar 
Glenbriar Technologies Inc. (CSE: GTI) continues to transition its business and platforms over to Uniserve 
Communications Corp. platforms to better serve its clients.  See www.glenbriar.com for more details. 
 

For further information call: Robert Matheson, CEO    
    Glenbriar Technologies Inc. 
    +1 (403) 450-7410 

 
The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy and accuracy of this 
information. 
 

This news release may contain forward-looking statements. These forward-looking statements do not 
guarantee future events or performance and should not be relied upon.  Actual outcomes may differ 
materially due to any number of factors and uncertainties, many of which are beyond Glenbriar’s control.  
Some of these risks and uncertainties may be described in Glenbriar’s corporate filings (posted at 
www.sedar.com).  Glenbriar has no intention or obligation to update or revise any forward looking 
statements due to new information or events.  
 


